
You're Invited to Our Annual Youth Camp! 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Youth Camp, taking place from June 10-15, 2024, at 

Sunny Hills Campground. 

This year's theme is "Faith in Action", and it promises to be a week filled with fun, fellowship, 

and spiritual growth. Activities will include: 

• Outdoor Adventures 

• Bible Study Sessions 

• Worship and Praise 

• Group Games and Sports 

• Evening Campfires 

Please register by May 1, 2024. You can sign up at the church office or contact us at 

youthcamp@ourchurch.org. 

We hope to see you there! 

In Christ's love, 

The Youth Camp Committee 


